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Thursday 29th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

As part of our RE topic “Local Christian Places of Worship”, we will be visiting 

Holy Spirit Church, Narbonne Avenue on Wednesday 6th March. We will be 

visiting Holy Spirit to identify and discuss different features of a church. We will 

be visiting after lunch and each class will visit for approximately 45 minutes.  

This is a great opportunity for the children to gain some contextualised 

learning. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Year 3 team 
 


